
Scott Haugh

6061 Sandhill Ridge Dr

Lithia, FL 33547-3884

 

 

July 14, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

I support APPROVAL for the Sirius & XM merger.  Sirius is a voluntary

service that I enjoy tremendously, and I fear that it will not exist for

long if XM & Sirius cannot merge.  Both will die without a merger. 

 

The NAB is a group that represents over-the-air radio, thus a direct

competitor to satellite radio.  As such, the NAB's statements intended to

derail the merger should be discounted.

 

Thank you

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Scott Haugh

8134543428

 


